
 

 
 
September 5, 2025: 2:00 p.m 
 
Public Service Announcement: Update  
 

Millbrook Water Main Break – Air in Your Water System 
 
Township of Cavan Monaghan has been working to restore full water services to 
residents on the Millbook Municipal Water System as quickly as possible.   
 
There is water flowing through the systems however it continues to be regarded as 
untreated and unsafe for consumption.  Due to the multiple disruptions in the system, 
air may be present within the pipes of your home.  We recommend residents open 
several taps within their homes to release air.  You may notice rumbling noises 
coming from the faucets and discolouration of the water.   
 
A Boil Water Order is still in effect for the Village of Millbrook and will remain in effect 
until Monday. Water coming from the taps is currently considered untreated and 
unsafe for uses outside of flushing toilets.  We are fully engaged with Haliburton and 
Kawartha Pine Ridge District Health Unit to meet quality compliance standards.    
 
Ongoing updates will be provided on the Township website at: 
www.cavanmonaghan.net and through Township social media channels. 
 
We appreciate the Community’s support and patience as we navigate this 
emergency.   
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For more information please contact: Brigid Ayotte 
Communications Officer, Township of Cavan Monaghan 

705-930-0197 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.cavanmonaghan.net/


The water that is flowing our system must continue to be regarded as untreated and 
unsafe for consumption. Due to the multiple disruptions in the system, it could be 
expected that there is air within the pipes and system of your home.  We can now 
recommend that residents open several taps within their home to attempt to release 
this air that can cause noisy vibrations in pipes and loud sputtering from taps.   
 
The water may also be discoloured due to its untreated nature and should continue 
to be used for only essential purposes.   
 
 
 


